

20/02/17

Dear Mr. Yaniv Meirov CEO Simplex

Yaniv Shalom,

We arrived to you in order to build and market the resort Merom Golan through a website and found fertile ground of ideas and practical tools to achieve the vision.

"We are at your service" like you said, and have made their statement.

I would like to give thanks and appreciation on behalf of Merom Golan tourism team to Simplex about the cooperation that makes daily business growth of Merom Golan resort. Special thanks to Anna, Moran, Adva, Liri and Ran that help us every day to fulfill the dream, to you Yaniv that run the show, keep this and all blessings come on.

With best regards,

04-6960267

Vika Samehov - Director Reservations Center Shefi Mor - CEO Tourism Merom Golan